

From: Melendez, Ernesto
Sent: 7/28/2010 7:33:29 AM
To: Horner, Trina (/O=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=TNHC)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: How about 9:00 on Wednesday?

Glad it got changed, I was out with stomach issues, I have got to work on my health insurance, can't see my doctor thanks to Brown & Toland screwing me up.

Ernesto Melendez

Administrative Assistant

Office of Commissioner John
Bohn

California Public Utilities
Commission

(415) 703-1840

mel@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2010 5:37 PM
To: Melendez,
Ernesto
Subject: RE: How about 9:00 on Wednesday?

Got the message that the meeting is now Tuesday at 4:00. Thanks again for accommodating the request, and see you tomorrow....

TAH

From: Melendez, Ernesto
[mailto:ernesto.melendez@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2010
1:48 PM
To: Horner, Trina
Subject: RE: How about 9:00 on
Wednesday?

Trina, here is the update so far, he (the Commissioner) is trying to get doctor appointments set and has not told me if he can move the meeting. As soon as he gets back to me I will contact you

**Ernesto
Melendez**

Administrative Assistant

Office of Commissioner John
Bohn

California Public Utilities
Commission

(415) 703-1840

mel@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, July 26, 2010 7:47 AM
To: Melendez,
Ernesto
Subject: Re: How about 9:00 on Wednesday?

Thanks for the update, Ernie.

From: Melendez, Ernesto
<ernesto.melendez@cpuc.ca.gov>
To: Horner, Trina
Sent: Mon Jul 26 07:39:38 2010
Subject: RE: How about 9:00
on Wednesday?

Trina I am still waiting for replies from the Commissioner and Amy.

Ernesto Melendez

Administrative Assistant

Office of Commissioner John
Bohn

California Public Utilities
Commission

(415) 703-1840

mel@cpuc.ca.gov

From: Horner, Trina [mailto:TNHc@pge.com]
Sent: Friday, July 23, 2010 3:32 PM
To: Melendez,
Ernesto
Subject: How about 9:00 on Wednesday?

I know you said you try to keep him clear until 9:30
but of all the times you gave me, 9:00 Wed is the time that would work.
That would allow Amy to be there too, wouldn't it? Either that, or we
could stick with Plan A of seeing if 4:30 on Tuesday would work for him.
Let me know, and sorry to be difficult....

Trina